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On  Aug. 23, the College of William & Mary, in conjunction with VCU and Old Dominion, hosted its first 

regional economic development forum. Tom Frantz and Nicole Pugar attended and presented at the 

conference on the prospects of a Richmond-Hampton Roads mega-region.

To read an article from Inside Business, click here.

To read an article from The Virginia Gazette on the forum, click here.
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